
                                                                                                                                          
 

                               

 

 

 

 

March 2017 Lake Cumberland Emmaus and Chrysalis Community Newsletter 

Check out our new “Did You Know” corner at bottom of this newsletter each month we will update with new 
“Did You Know” information 

 
Dear Emmaus and Chrysalis Community, 
 
    We had a wonderful gathering at United Methodist Church in Monticello. We would like to thank Monticello United 
Methodist for opening up there church to our community on such a short notice. We would also like to thank Bro. Scott 
Hughes for providing the chicken for the meal. We had a great time during praise and worship. Cherie Dick reminded us that 
we have family through our Emmaus community and to lift each other up in Prayer.  She also reminded us to “get you some 
Jesus on a daily basis”.  
 
    During the board meeting, Brother Seth Denney resigned his position. The board voted to accept Jonathan Dobbs to fulfill 
the rest of Brother Seth Denney’s term. The board also amended page 18 of our policy and procedures pertaining to the 
financial committee. The community’s bylaws have now taken effect.  We encourage the community to please visit our 
website. It has recently been updated with some very helpful tabs such as links to our three day schedule, our policy and 
procedures, and minutes from the previous month’s board meeting. We also have Pilgrim and worker applications on the 
website. We are working on updating the Pilgrim application. The new application will be available for fall walks. Some work 
is needing to be done at the camp. If you would like to help please see Stacy Huff.  
 
    March gathering will be team dedication. We encourage all workers for the upcoming walks and the community to please 
be in attendance. This is a very special gathering where we take time to pray over the workers and pray for the pilgrims. We 
will also have the prayer charts there for you to sign up for a specific time during the walks to be praying. To respect the 
communities time, there will not be a fourth day speaker or sponsorship training at the March gathering. However, Chrysalis 
will be blessing our service with leading Praise & Worship and leading the Lord’s Supper.  We hope to see everyone there. 
 
    Please make plans to be in attendance for candlelight during the walks in April. Let’s gather together, let our light shine 
and show our love for the Caterpillar’s and Pilgrims.         
 
Prayerfully, 
 
Scott Neal 
Community Lay Director     
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 Sponsorship- It’s a good idea to try to send husband/wife on same set of walks 

 Sponsorship- This walk is for those who  already have a relationship with Jesus 

 Sponsorship- Do not make the walk a secret. Answer any questions a pilgrim has 

 We currently have Chrysalis- 10 boys, 13 girls, Men’s- 13, Women-35 with a current 
waiting list  

 Everyone is eligible to attend a Gathering or Closing service 

 You must be a community member to attend a candle light service 

 We need more Men pilgrims for this walk please be in prayer about sponsoring 

 Fees will increase to $90.00 beginning fall of 2017 

 You can sign up on a prayer chart at the web site. Just click prayer vigil 
www.lcemmaus.com  

 

UPCOMING: March/Team Dedication Gathering: 
Liberty Baptist Church, Russell Springs KY 2017 

Board Meeting 4:30 CST  

Gathering 6:00 CST  

Service 7:00 CST 

*Services always begin at local times (be aware of time zones)  

Address/ driving directions: 

         215 Wilson Street, Russell Springs KY 42642 
 
Take Exit 62 (Russell Springs) via the parkway. At the exit turn 
towards Russell Springs then turn onto Maple Street take this 
over to Wilson Street. This church is also located on the back side 
of Russell Springs United Methodist.  

UPCOMING for April: 
Spring Walks 

Chrysalis- 4/6-4-9, Men’s- 4/20-4/23, Women’s- 4/27-4/30 
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